
 

 

 

As the official travel and tourism entity for Huntsville/Madison County, our number one 

responsibility – and therefore our top priority – is ensuring that every visitor feels welcome in 

our destination. The Huntsville/Madison County Convention & Visitors Bureau is committed to 

working with our city leaders, our hospitality partners, and multicultural organizations to ensure 

that Huntsville continues to build on one of the greatest pillars of our community – diversity.  

 

As part of this commitment, we are intentional about how our efforts as an agency reflect the 

identity of our city. From the faces shown in our photos and online content, to the voices that 

contribute to our blog, to the restaurants, shops, and other local businesses we promote, we will 

take active measures to ensure that ALL minority identities are visible and heard. 

 

This is a continuing process to ensure visitors from all walks of life feel comfortable, welcome, 

and above all, safe in Huntsville. When we say “we’ve got space,” we mean it – our space is for 

everyone. 

 

 

 

 


